
On behalf of the Guy Harvey Foundation, I am pleased to congratulate your school on meeting the 
requirements to become a Guy Harvey Conservation School. Your school’s commitment to 
environmental education through professional development, experiential learning and environmental 
stewardship is helping to shape the next generation of ocean stewards.  

Per the posted guidelines, Guy Harvey Conservation Schools receive the following benefits: 

• Experiential learning support through eligibility for field trip grants
• Notification of new GHF educational content
• Guy Harvey Conservation School plaque for display
• Recognition in the community as a dedicated conservation school
• Guy Harvey Auction Item giveaway for school fundraising event
• Eligibility for participation in Guy Harvey Conservation Online Student Art Contest
• Eligibility for recognition as the Guy Harvey School of the Year with attendance for two school

representatives at the annual Guy Harvey Foundation gala event

In order to successfully retain your Guy Harvey Conservation School status your school must: 

• Apply to renew your Guy Harvey Conservation School status every year.
• Review our Guy Harvey STEAM educational content
• Send a minimum of two educators to a Guy Harvey Conservation Professional Development 

opportunity a year.
• Incorporate environmental education across multiple subject areas.
• Engage students in hands-on learning using GHF educational content.
• Engage students in at least one environmental clean-up event annually using GHF-Brightmark 

Marine Plastics educational content.
• Designate a Guy Harvey Conservation School Leader to organize, implement and report 

efforts, feedback and successes related to the use of GHF educational content, and facilitate 
educator attendance to our trainings as needed.

Again, I am so pleased to be able to congratulate you and your school on your dedication to 
empowering students and educators alike to embrace the future of conservation education and inspire 
their community to make a difference.   

Sincerely, 

Jessica Harvey 
CEO  

https://ghfoundation.wufoo.com/forms/s1o2aedg1cnhs1x/



